
NOTICE is  hereby given that
Articles of Incorporation were
filed with on the Department
of  State  of  the
Commonwealth  of
Pennsylvania on the 9th day of
September, 2024 with respect
to  a  proposed  nonprofit
corporation,   Ada’s  Makery
which has been incorporated
under  the  Nonprofit
Corporation  Law of  1988.  A
brief summary of the purpose
or  purposes  for  which  said
corporation is organized is: A
place  where  neurodivergent
individuals  can  develop
employment  skills,  shocase
their talents and be seen as
community  leaders.  Michael
Lamb,  Esq.,  Lamb Law,  LLC,
5800 Corporate Dr., Ste. 300,
Unit 4A, Pittsburgh, PA 15237.


